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JANuARY 27, 1965

AMBASSADOR RAYMOND TELLES

UniTeD StaTES AMBASSADOR TO CosTA Rica
UniTeED STATES EMBASSY

San Jose, Costa.Rica

Dear AMBASSADOR TELLES:

| WAS VERY GLAD THAT YOU MADE IT TO THE INAUGURATION,
| WAS NOT ABLE TO MAKE IT. PLEASE TELL THE ORLICHES HELLO
AND GIVE THEM MY BEST REGARDS., ALSO TELL YOUR WIFE AND
FAMILY HELLO FOR ME.

WE ARE ALL VERY PROUD OF THE WORK WHICH YOU ARE
DOING. | ONLY HOPE THAT THERE WILL BE MORE AMBASSADORES
NAMED TELLES, GARCIA OR GONZALES,

| AM ENCLOSING TWO COPIES OF OUR PAPER WITH A VERY
NICE ARTICLE ABOUT YOU. WE ARE CERTAINLY PLEASED AND VERY
GLAD ABOUT THIS ARTICLE. GOOB LUCK TO You.

YOUR FRIEND AS EVER,

)

- _FiECTOR P. GARCIA, M.D.
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